
Three of the Cuban Five to Visit
South Africa

Johannesburg, May 18 (RHC) -– Three of the five Cuban anti-terrorism fighters -- Gerardo Hernández,
Fernando González and René González -- will pay a visit to South Africa from June 22nd to July 3rd, the
ruling African National Congress (ANC) announced Sunday.

The General Secretary of the ANC, Gwede Mantashe, told reporters that the political organization will
host the Cuban heroes during their visit, as acknowledgement of the strong links of friendship and
solidarity between Cuba and South Africa.
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